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DPC Circular Letter No. 02, 2023               February 2, 2023 
 
The Presidents/ Chief Executives 

All Banks   
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 

Revision of Data Reporting Formats for Banks 
 

Please refer to the DPC Circular No. 01, 2019 dated March 15, 2019, wherein all 

member banks of DPC were advised to report their position of deposits to DPC on quarterly 

basis as per formats enclosed with the said Circular.   
 
2. The increased volume of deposits of the member banks warrants necessary 

adjustments in the reporting requirements of deposit ranges. Therefore, it has been 

decided to revise Annexure-B (i&ii) attached to the above mentioned Circular. The revised 

format of Annexure-B shall now provide for extended break up of eligible deposits by 

enhancing the number of ranges of eligible deposits. However, the reporting requirements 

of Annexure-A would remain the same. 

3. All banks are advised to report their first such report on Annexure-B as on December 

31, 2022 position of deposits as per enclosed formats to DPC latest by February 28, 2023. 

Going forward, banks shall report quarterly position on enclosed formats of deposits by the 

end of next month of each reference quarter.  

4.  Please acknowledge receipt.      

         

 

        Yours’s truly, 

      

    Sd/- 

(Syed Mansoor Ahmed Zaidi) 

Additional Director 

 

Encl: Reporting Formats 
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